
 

 

Wednesday | Room #132 | 6:30 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

MomLife is a ministry created for moms to come together and learn to 

thrive in motherhood, not just survive. Their study this year will be 

Mama Bear Apologetics by Hillary Morgan Ferrer. MomLife will meet 

every Wednesday through May (except the 1st Wednesday each month) 

in Room #132 at 6:30 p.m. 

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m. 

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies Prayer Group - Conference Room - 6:00 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups - Youth Room - 6:30 p.m. 

 AWANA, Arrows & Krew - Gym - 6:30 p.m.   

 DivorceCare - Room #129 - 6:30 p.m. 

 GriefShare - Room #136 - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class - Auditorium - 7:00 p.m.  

 Deacon’s Meeting - Conference Room - 8:15 p.m.  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m. 

View in the app or visit: http://bible.com/events/48950368 

BAPTISM SERVICE 
- Next Sunday -  

Baptism is a wonderful opportunity to share with the 
church what Christ has done in your heart as a believer. 

Please see one of the pastors if you are interested  
in being baptized. 

Walking on Water - Pastor Dan Thyng 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - Our Operation Christmas Child Packing 

Party will be Sunday, October 16, at 2:00 p.m. in the Gym. Our goal is to 

send 750 boxes this year! Last year our goal was 700 and thanks to the 

Lord, we exceeded our goal. Please bring in all items that you have for the 

packing  party so we can have an accurate count. Consider donating 

the following: 

 Pens, Pencils, and Erasers 

 400 more boxes of crayons 

 625 more pencil sharpeners 

 475 more washcloths 

 600 more bars of soap 

 550 more toothbrushes 

 250 more brushes or combs 

 300 more Wow items (stuffed animals, cars, 

trucks, dolls, jump ropes, balls, etc.) 

 Shoes/flip-flops (children’s sizes) 

 Boys’ and Girls’ clothing 

 425 more notebooks (sizes 9.5” x 6” or 5” x 8”) 

SEPTEMBER MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to Operation Christmas Child to 

cover the cost of shipping our goal of 750 boxes at $10 per box, which is 

$7,500. Anything we receive over that amount can be used for supplies for 

our Operation Christmas Child packing party. Please use a Mission Offering 

envelope for your gift. 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE - on Saturday, October 1, in the 

Gym from 9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. Blood donors must be 

healthy, at least 17 years old and weigh at least 110 lbs. 

Schedule your appointment today by calling 1-800-733-2767 

or visiting RedCrossBlood.org and entering ”JCBC.” The 

need is constant; the gratification is instant. Please give 

blood.  

THE YOUTH WILL SERVE - at Amy’s House of Hope next Sunday at          

5:00 p.m.  

LADIES! OUR TITUS 2 DISCIPLESHIP GROUPS - are starting again this month. 

Titus 2 is the women’s ministry of Johnston Chapel, and our discipleship groups 

are designed to integrate older and younger women in intentional small group 

study and fellowship time for a couple hours once a month. Our study for 2022-

2023 is Seeking Him. If you have not been part of a group before and would 

like to join us, the group meeting times and forms to sign up are at the       

Welcome Center. For more information, contact Kisti Huffman or Amy Thyng.  

TIM AND PAM DARLING - our missionaries to Spain, will be with us in the 

GROW Class on Wednesday, September 21.  

CONGRATULATIONS - to Kevin & Sarah Cooper on the birth of 

their daughter, Chloe Mae, on August 30. Chloe weighed 8 lbs.,   

6 oz., and was 21.5 inches long.  

YOU MAY NOTICE SOME CHANGES - to our website,                 

johnstonchapel.org, over the next few weeks. Thank you for your 

patience as we do maintenance and make much-needed updates 

to the page.  

AWANA, ARROWS, & KREW PARENTS - Please plan to 

join us on Wednesday, September 21, at 6:30 p.m. for 

Parent and Grandparent Night! Come and see how you 

can help your kids get the most out of our midweek   

children's ministries. 



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

  Weekly Budget Need:  $24,882.63 

Sept. 18 Baptisms 

Sept. 20 MCA Board Meeting, Conference Room, 7:30 p.m.  

Sept. 21 Security Team Meeting, Room #136, 8:15 p.m.  

Oct. 1 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 183 

SUNDAY MORNING 301 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 225 

OFFERING $27,605.96 

Jerry & Kathy Hawks 

Note Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

September 11, 2022 

GLOBAL CROSSTALK - the latest news from our missionaries, is 

now at the Information Center. The September Prayer Calendar is 

also available to help you pray for our church staff, ministries and   

missionaries. 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

Walking on Water 

John 6:16-21 

 _______________ comes to us in the _________________ of ___________. 

  I. As our ____________________________   

  II. As our ___________________________ 

 _______________ _________________ into the ___________________. 

IT’S TIME TO BEGIN PREPARING - for our 2022 Christmas program! The    

Christmas Choir is an awesome opportunity to serve the church 

and praise our Lord through song. We want to have at least        

15 people involved in the choir, so if you are in 6th grade or    

older, please join us! Practices will start at the end of September;    

contact Daniel Pennington ASAP if you are interested. We look 

forward to your participation and to a great Christmas program!  


